
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

An Opportunity for Youth to Pick Their Next Steer  

Dun Rite Stock and Stables - Bentley Alberta  

September 24th 2011 will mark the date of the third annual Dun Rite Stock and Stables Brothers From 

Different Mothers steer sale. 

Doug and Katie Roxburgh love cattle and believe that cattle and kids together is an even better 

combination. This belief is the reason they continue to host an annual steer sale for 4-H members to select 

their next 4-H project. “Last year was a huge success and we plan to build on that success this year with 

more cattle and activities” said Katie Roxburgh.  

The sale portion of the day will feature prospect show steers and MaineTainer bulls.  All of the calves will 

be: vaccinated, halter broke, weaned, and clipped prior to September 24th. As a bonus all of these calves 

are extremely quiet and hairy.  

Doug and Katie both believe that it is their responsibility to give back to the programs such as 4-H that 

have opened so many doors for them and influenced their lives in such a positive way. “It’s a great feeling 

to host this sale, have the kids attend, select a steer and then watch them in the show ring next spring 

proudly showing a steer that they have spent hours with to get to that point.” said Doug Roxburgh.  

For more information visit www.dunritestockandstables.com or call 403.748.4030. 
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Katie Roxburgh  
Telephone: 403.748.4030 
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Dun Rite Stock and Stables Inc.  

Box 464, Bentley, Alberta, T0C 0J0 


